



Thank You for your continued support.

Telephone: 0161 770 3137 ínfo@burnleybrow.oldham.sch.uk www.burnleybrow.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith. BA(Hons) MA, PGCE

9th May 2024

Dear Parents

The children in Year 1, have been learning about different animal groups in Science. To help enhance this learning, we would like to take them on a trip to Lancaster Farm.

This trip will take place on **Friday 7**th **June** and the **cost to parents is £8.00. School is subsidising the cost of the trip. Please speak to a class teacher if you have any questions.**

The trip may need to be cancelled if we do not have enough donations of £8.00

All children will be provided with a lunch from school. Any children who wish to bring a packed lunch from home will be asked to bring their lunch in a disposable bag. All children will still need to wear school uniform and sensible footwear.

Please complete the slip below to give your child permission to attend the trip. The money for the trip can be paid at the school office in an envelope marked with the child's name and Y1 trip or in an envelope with the permission slip given to the class teacher.

Miss Nield, Mrs Davies and Mrs Berry		
- -	ancaster Farm ay 7 th June 2024	
I give permission for my child to go on the to	ip to Lancaster Farm.	
Name of child:	Class	
Parent Signature		
I enclose a donation of £8.00 Yes	No	





















